
SUSTAINABILITY OPEN
HOUSE- JUNE 21

JOIN THE ZERO WASTE COALTION

Join us at the Office of Sustainability

Open House! We'll be tabling and

sharing information about our work to

make Baltimore a more sustainable

city. This year's theme is Education

and Careers in Sustainability. There’ll

be exhibits, speakers, and activities for

all ages. 

We hope to see you there!

Register here:

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-

sustainability-open-house-tickets-

620043044437
We are looking for community members

from all over Baltimore to join our coalition

and help us make our city zero waste. We

need your voice to help us develop

solutions that work for everyone.

Everyone has a role to play in reducing

waste and protecting the environment. By

working together, we can create a more

sustainable future for Baltimore.

Reply to this email to receive the invitation

to join. 
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